
 

City of Pleasantville 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

REORGANIZATION MEETING 

 

Take notice that the City Council of the City of Pleasantville has 

scheduled the 2020 Reorganization Meeting to be held Monday, 

January 6, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Police 

Complex, 17 N First Street, Pleasantville, NJ.  

 

Following the meeting a reception will be held at the Jo-Jo’s Italian 

Grille, 2 E Black Horse Pike, Pleasantville, NJ. 

 

Davinna P. King-Ali, RMC 

Municipal  Clerk  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


